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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 23 February 2023 16:06

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: TVP response 22/02068/REM OS Parcel 7400

From: Cox, Kevin (C1650) <kevin.cox2@thamesvalley.police.uk> 
Sent: 23 February 2023 16:04
To: Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: TVP response 22/02068/REM OS Parcel 7400

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Linda,

I would like to add a minor addendum to my last response dated 23rd February 2023.

I note that street scene illustrations demonstrate rear parking courts are still easily accessible and 
vulnerable to crime, with gates of insufficient height/construction to prevent climbing and access by 
unauthorised persons. The proposed gates might as well not be there, as any person intent on committing 
a crime or gaining access to these parking courts could do so with ease. Access issues aside, I maintain 
my request that these parking courts must be removed from the scheme, for all reasons previously stated 
that I do not wish to repeat here.
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Kind regards,

Kevin Cox
Crime Prevention Design Advisor
Oxford City, Cherwell, Vale of White Horse, South and West Oxfordshire 
Address: Thames Valley Police Headquarters, Oxford Road, Kidlington OX5 2NX 
Email: kevin.cox2@thamesvalley.police.uk

From: Cox, Kevin (C1650) 
Sent: 23 February 2023 15:54
To: 'Linda Griffiths' <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: 'Planning' <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: TVP response 22/02068/REM OS Parcel 7400

Dear Linda,

Please find attached my latest response/objection to the above planning application. If you have 
any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Kevin Cox | Crime Prevention Design Advisor | Oxford City, Cherwell, Vale of White Horse, South and West Oxfordshire
Telephone 07800 703351 | Address Thames Valley Police Headquarters, Oxford Road, Kidlington OX5 2NX

********************************************************************************* 
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the 
addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the originator and not necessarily those of the 
Force. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email 
or the information contained is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in 
error please forward a copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete 
the email and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be responded 
to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police non-emergency number 
101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you. 
********************************************************************************* 


